

April 18, 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian of Muirlands 8th Grader:

The Muirlands 8th Grade Promotion Ceremony will be on Tuesday, June 21, 8:30-9:30 a.m. in the La Jolla High School Gymnasium.

PLEASE NOTE: Due to construction on the La Jolla High School (LJHS) stadium, and to minimize expenses, promotion will be held in the LJHS Gymnasium this year. As a result, seating will be limited. Each qualified 8th grade student will receive three (3) guest tickets. We understand you may have family and friends visiting to celebrate your child; please keep in mind this is a one-hour, middle school promotion ceremony.

Students who will not use all three (3) tickets can give their "extras" to peers/families in need of additional tickets. Unneeded tickets can also be given to the Front Office. These "extra" tickets will be made available on a first come, first served basis via request through the Front Office. We will do our best to accommodate all requests.

ONLY those with an official school-provided ticket will be permitted into the Gymnasium for the ceremony. For safety and fairness, there will be no exceptions. We appreciate everyone's patience and understanding and look forward to returning to the new and improved field and stadium at LIHS next year.

Also note that promoting students may be released early, right after the ceremony, provided they turned in a Blue Slip in advance. A Blue Slip will be attached to the Permission Form that will be distributed in June.

Again, we apologize for any inconvenience this change in venue may cause. Thank you in advance for your flexibility and understanding.

In partnership,
MMS Administration